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I1 Capo del Servizio 
del Contenzioso Diplomatico, dei Trattati 

e degli Affari Legislativi 

Rome, 

Dear !ldBass%ouni , 
I write to You on Martino, Minister 

of Foreign Akfairs. 

First of all, I wish to thank You for the invitation to 

pa'rtecipate to the XVth International Congress on Penal 

Law, scheduled for 4 to 10 September 1994. 

It is therefore with deep regret that I have to inform 

You that, due to financial difficulties, the Ministry will 

be unable to send there a delegation. 

However, this Legal Department will be most pleased to 

give to Italian delegates, who might attend the Congress, 

any possible assistance. 

With best regards 

P of. Luigi Ferra r- 9 ri Bravo 

 ad of Legal Deparment 
Foreign Affairs Mini.stry 
ROME 

Mr. Cherif Bassiouni 
President of the International 
Association of Penal Law 
Professor of Law 
~e Paul University 
25 E. Jackson Blvd 
Chicago, Illinois 60604 - USA 
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